
Summer 2021 

_________________________________________________

June 30 marked the end of the year 2020/21 for ICL and for those who participated in one or both 
June events, it doesn’t need to be mentioned that it was great to get together again after so many 
months. 

Activities will resume in September with the traditional Welcome Back event. By the end of August 
we will have worked out a program for events till the end of the year or beginning 2022.  

On the administrative side we’d like to thank all of you who have paid the membership fee so 
promptly. The fact that only two remain outstanding is certainly proof of our members’ loyalty to 
the club.  

So look forward to hearing from us again in August when we let you know the activity program. Till 
then we wish you a pleasant summer ...  

… stay healthy and enjoy the sunny days should there be any      

Your committee 
Alicia, Gabi, Marcel, Chris 

Please remember our web address www.icl-club.ch. There you can always find information on activities in 
case you lose the monthly ICL information page. 


